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Dear Linda,

On behalf of the members and friends of Beargrass Christian
Church, | want to thank you for sharing your incredible musical
gifts and passion for serving God during our worship services. We
deeply appreciate your willingness to go “above and beyond” by
participating in all of our services, as well as your flexibility in
trying something new. Our folks were inspired by your God-given
gifts and your stories about your ministry in China.

We are blessed to be able to support your ministry and trust that
the enclosed offering will bless the lives of the children in China.

May God'’s richest blessings be upon you as you continue to
travel and share God’s love and light with the pecple you meet
around the world.

Grace and peace to you and yours—

4100 Shelbyville Road 4+ Louisville, Kentucky 40207
(502) 896-1161 + FAX (502) 895-4128

www.beargrass . org



	Page #1

